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Dear Parents 
 
Year 2 Trip to Manchester Airport Runway Visitor Park 

 
As part of our topic on Australia, we intend to take the children to visit Manchester Airport 
Runway Visitor Park on Monday 24th March 2025.  We have arranged to have a special tour 
of the park and a talk on board an aircraft. This year we are also lucky enough to be having a 
tour of Concorde too! 
 
Children should be at school by 8:40am on that morning to allow us to register them and 
leave Brine Leas promptly at 9:00 am.  We have a very tight schedule to keep to during our 
visit and therefore, in order to arrive at Manchester Airport in time for our designated slot, 
we are unfortunately unable to wait for any children who are late arriving.  Any children 
who do arrive after the bus has left will join other classes.  We will arrive back in school 
before the end of the school day so children can be collected from school as normal. 
 
Children are to wear their school uniform and they will need a warm waterproof coat as we 
will be outside for most of the day. The children will need a disposable packed lunch and 
water bottle.  Please let us know if your child requires a packed lunch providing by school 
before Monday 10th March 2024. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £25.50. Whilst we appreciate this is an expensive trip the cost 
includes transport, the workshop and the tour of Concorde. Please contact school in 
confidence in case of difficulty concerning payment. 
 
 
Please pay and give your consent online at www.parentpay.com before Monday 10th March 
2025.    
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Charlotte Johnson 
Class Teacher 
 


